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Legislative Council Members: 
 
We, your Executive Subcommittee of the Arkansas Legislative Council, met at 8:00 a.m. on 
Thursday, October 21, 2010 in the conference room in the Big Mac Building.   
 
The subcommittee discussed the plans to modify the public restrooms and to also construct a 
private restroom in the restricted area behind Committee Room B.  Also discussed was the 
proposed rule concerning use of the legislative meeting space on the fifth floor of One Capitol 
Mall.  The Executive Subcommittee asked staff to revise the proposed rule and present it for 
discussion at the next subcommittee meeting.   
 
The Executive Subcommittee heard a presentation of a report entitled, “Review of the Arkansas 
General Assembly’s Task Forces and Other Commissions”.  After discussion, the Executive 
Subcommittee asked staff to prepare proposed policy options concerning the continuation and 
creation of task forces and present the policy to the Executive Subcommittee at the next 
subcommittee meeting.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
___________________________________________ 
Representative Allen Maxwell House Co-Chair  
 
 
 
___________________________________________ 
Senator Henry "Hank" Wilkins, IV, Senate Co-Chair 
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